
A Future High Street

TechFest's Blueprint Challenge:

S3–S4 pupils from Aberdeen City schools – the TechFest Blueprint Challenge: A Future
High Street is calling YOU!

Running from September 2025 to February 2026, this exciting project invites you to tackle
the real issues facing our local high streets with bold, innovative ideas.

Have your voice heard and help shape the future of Aberdeen! Register your team by 12
September 2025 to take part.
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